
 
 

Message from Pontypridd Foodbank Steering Committee 

 

We wish to thank everyone who donates to the Pontypridd Foodbank, whether it is 

food or money. It is difficult to thank each donor individually as many give 

anonymously. However, to each and every one of you we are sincerely grateful. 

Your generosity is very much appreciated, even more so during these difficult times 

when the need for Foodbanks is greater than ever. 

 


